
To all the customers of the Evadale Water District: 

 

We would like to remind you all that we 

are available to address any questions or 

concerns that you may have. Please do 

not hesitate to call the office with any 

concerns. We are here to gladly assist 

you in every possible way. Here at the 

Water District, we strive to serve each 

and everyone of you with the best 

available service, including rates, repairs, 

and quality drinking water, as well as 

excellent customer service! 

 

We greatly appreciate all our valuable customers, and 

we enjoy serving you. May you all be blessed daily!  


